
 
 

Hotel Renovation Notice 
 
 
Dear Guests, 
 
The anticipation is building.  Be a part of the excitement while we revitalize our lobby just 
for you. 
 
The Lafayette Park Hotel & Spa is excited to inform you that we will be undergoing lobby 
renovations to give our guests a better experience than ever before.  Our goal is to transform 
our lobby space, bringing it back to a state of modern elegance and luxury. 
 
Renovation Project Highlights 
Start Date: Sunday, September 17, 2017 | End by Wednesday, October 4, 2017 
 
New Front desk 
New Chandelier 
New Carpet 
New Drapes 
 
We apologize in advance for any inconvenience this might cause during your stay.  Our goal 
is to have all of the visible construction in the lobby completed within two weeks.  We have 
created a plan to make sure that the hotel will continue to provide exceptional service.  
 
We are convinced that our new lobby will make your future stays with us even more 
enjoyable, and we sincerely appreciate your understanding while we make these great 
enhancements. 
 
If you wish to learn more about the design scope, please feel free to call us directly at 855-
382-8632.   We value your patronage and trust your experience will exceed your 
expectations.   
 
  
Warm regards,  
The Lafayette Park Hotel & Spa Team 


